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ADDENDUM # 01 
RFP 2024-003  

DIESEL FUEL STATION 
 
 
CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

 
 

We regret to have to cancel the above-referenced Request for Proposals, originally issued November 4th, 
2023. In accordance with R.I. Gen. Laws § 37-2-23, it has been determined that it is in the best interest of the 
Town of Johnston to cancel this RFP as these services are no longer needed, effective November 10th, 2023. 
 
 
We appreciate your interest in doing business with the Town of Johnston and hope we can count on your 
participation in the future. 


